We know about the flu….but what about other adult vaccines?
Though once considered eliminated in the U.S., measles, mumps, rubella and pertussis (whooping cough) are becoming a growing health issue as cases are popping up in greater and greater numbers. While this does not place most adults at risk due to likelihood of immunity, it does pose a significant health risk, even life threatening, for infants, non-immunized children and frail adults. When accompanying an individual to their annual physical exam, ask their Health Care Provider (HCP) about these immunizations or boosters. They are:

· MMR (measles, mumps, rubella): If born after 1957, unless the individual has a laboratory- confirmed immunity to this disease, they should receive 2 doses of the vaccine. Those born before 1957 are considered immune.
· Tdap/TD (tetanus, diphtheria, pertussis): Tdap vaccine once and then a Td booster may be recommended every 10 years. Check with HCP.
· Varicella (chicken pox): If immunity cannot be validated by laboratory-confirmed immunity, or HCP diagnosis of varicella or herpes zoster, consideration should be given to receiving vaccine. Consult HCP.

· Pneumovax (pneumonia): For individuals over 50 at risk. Even if an individual has already received the vaccine, they may need a booster. Consult HCP.

· Zoster (shingles): Adults over 60 should receive this vaccine unless they have a poor immune system. Consult HCP.

This past year we had outbreaks of both chicken pox and whooping cough in adults in residential programs. Please make sure individuals at risk are vaccinated appropriately.
This is a particularly active flu season so please make sure both you and the people you support receive the flu shot.  It’s not too late!
